
WJUSD – Transportation Roofing Project #2022-10-01  

Response to RFI’s  

 

QUESTIONS/RESPONSES:  

1. Question: Can you please provide the project specification and details? Your website is 

showing the project manual, schedule, job walk, addendum 1 & 2. We are not finding the 

specifications, details, or plans.  

a. Response: Specifications have been uploaded, and attached is the URL direct to 

requested information. Thank you for your response, Vicki  

 

2. Question: We would like to use Johns Manville ½” ProtectorR HD High-Density Polyiso 

Cover Board in lieu of ½” gypsum cover board, due to the weight of the gypsum cover 

board. Both products are fire rated and are acceptable under the Tremco TPA 

membrane for warranty issuance. See attached product data sheets for both products.   

a. Response: Yes, this product is acceptable as the cover board for the new roof 
system.  


